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18 May 2007
DEA&DP Ref: EG 12/2/3/2-D6/27-352/06, Patrysfontein 228/1 OCGT

Integrated Environmental Management: Region A1

Department of Environmental Affairs and Development Planning

Private Bag X6509

George   6530

Attention: Mr Danie Swanepoel

Dear Danie

EIA FOR PROPOSED ADDITIONAL UNITS AT MOSSEL BAY OCGT PLANT:
SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION FOR FINAL EIR
The covering letter to our submission of the Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the above-mentioned project of 30 April 2007 refers.  In the letter we mentioned that comment from DEAT’s Directorate of Air Quality Management and Climate Change was outstanding and that it and peer review reports and other responses would be forwarded to you once available.
With such supplementary information having now been received, please find enclosed the following documents:
· Comment from the DEAT Directorate of Air Quality Management and Climate Change, dated 2 May 2007.

· The practitioner’s response to the above, dated 14 May 2007, derived largely from information provided by the proponent.

· The practitioner’s response to the comment received from DEA&DP’s Directorate for Strategic Environmental Management, dated 5 April 2007, that appears in Annexure R of the Final EIR.  The response is largely derived from information provided by the proponent and is dated 20 April 2007.
· The practitioner’s and proponent’s responses to the comment received from the DEA&DP Directorate of Pollution and Waste Management, dated 26 April 2007, that appears in Annexure R of the Final EIR.  These responses take the form of specified peer review reports, as called for by the DEA&DP Directorate of Pollution and Waste Management, that cover the air quality and noise specialist studies commissioned for the EIA in question.  These peer review reports comprise the following:
· Air quality ~ Correspondence and documents dated 17 April 2007, 18 April 2007 and 14 May 2007, prepared by the CSIR’s Research Group for Air Quality and Climate Change.  The necessity for three separate documents was due to delays in making certain information available.  However, the CSIR peer review reports together provide the required responses to the DEA&DP Pollution and Waste Management Directorate’s concerns regarding air quality of 26 April 2007.
· Noise impact ~ The peer review report dated 19 April 2007, prepared by GV Meij, provides the required responses to the DEA&DP Pollution and Waste Management Directorate’s concerns regarding noise impact of 26 April 2007.  Note that blank, numbered pages have been removed from this document, to save space.
We trust that this supplementary information completes the body of documentation required for accountable decision-making and look forward to your response.  Should you have any queries please contact the undersigned.

Yours sincerely

NINHAM SHAND
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BRETT LAWSON (PrSciNat)
Associate (Environmental Discipline Group)

Copy to:
K Nair, Eskom Generation, Environmental Management
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